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Women’s Studies 

 

As an interdisciplinary department, it is important for us to make sure that our 

departmental objectives for the major accurately reflect our curriculum design.  We 

continue to refine, improve and streamline the categories and questions to reflect 

curriculum developments. 

 

An annual Content Measure (self-assessment) can be discerned through learner outcomes 

such as those provided by final student papers and projects at the upper-division level of 

our course offerings taught by the core Women’s Studies faculty. These papers/projects 

are read and rated by all faculty members in accordance with a check sheet of objectives 

for the major.  


